
   MSMHS FISH TALES
            

that are true from the desk of  Dr. Spera       

Week of December 23, 2014 

A/B SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK OF DECEMBER 22nd 
 

MON       TUES           WED            THURS             FRI___ 
 

WINTER BREAK 
 
 

NEASC Committee Meetings  
Wednesday, January 21, 2015 @ 2:15 

 
Next PTO Meeting:  

Spelling Bee Planning Meeting 
Tuesday, January 6th @ 6:30 pm in the Great Hall 

SPELLING TEAMS & SPONSORS ARE NEEDED! 
 

NEXT FENCING MEET! 
MSMHS @ Norwich Free Academy 

NFA @ 6:30 pm 
January 8, 2015 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS/PROGRAMS 

 

Boys Fencing Wins Opener Against Morgan 
 

 

GROTON, CT - The Boys Var-
sity Fencing Team won their 
home opener against The 
Morgan School, 8-1. 
 

The MSMHS Varsity Fencing 
Team have their sites set on 
the state championship this 
year. Last year, in their first 
varsity season, the boys 
fencing team finished 12th 

in the state; only four spots out of the qualifying 8th place 
finish needed for states. 
 

Juniors Quinten Arsenault, Adam Leitzinger, and Ethan Ko-
proski finished opening night with two bagels (term for a 5-
0 shut-out) and a 3-0, 2-1, 3-0 record respectively.  
 

The next varsity fencing meet is on January 8, 2015 against 
Norwich Free Academy in Norwich, CT at 6:30 pm.  

GROTON, CT - Senior Tessa Cappiello, New London, has certainly proved that 
effort creates ability. Tessa has worked incredibly hard over the past three 
years to improve her academic skills in the classroom. Moreover, Tessa has 
developed the skills to become an admired leader amongst her peers at 
MSMHS. For these reasons, Tessa Cappiello is the MSMHS Student of the 
Month.  
 

Tessa is involved in a multitude of clubs and teams at MSMHS. She is the Vice 
President of the Senior Class and member of the Unity Club, Yearbook Club, 
Student School Improvement Committee, and the Fencing Team. This week 
Tessa was voted by her peers and  named captain of the MSMHS Fencing 
Team for which she is a two-year varsity letter winner. She is a high honor 
roll student who is enrolled in a rigorous course load including AP Biology, AP 
Human Geography, Honors Psychology, and is interning with MSMHS School 
Psychologist, Ms. Sklar where she leads the Girls Group and asks as a mentor 
to several students.  
 

This coming Fall, Tessa plans on attending the University of Connecticut at 
Avery Point where she will pursue her studies in psychology and social work. 
On behalf of the MSMHS Faculty, congratulations to Tessa for her outstand-
ing spirit, leadership, and dedication.  

 

YEARBOOK  SALE ENDS TODAY! 
Be sure you order the 2015 Navigator, the official MSMHS 
Yearbook today, Tuesday, December 23rd for the price of 
$80. Each yearbook is guaranteed to have photographs of 
each student in the school as well as some tremendous 
moments from the 2014-2015 school year. To order, 
please email Dr. Spera at nspera@msmhs.com tonight!  

Senior Tessa Cappiello - MSMHS Student of the Month 

Tessa Cappiello, senior from New London,  is one of 

the hardest working and beloved students at MSMHS.  


